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HLDS is doing well this year, the fundraiser in September 2014 has kept 

our fund up enough to ensure that we continue for a while yet. 

Membership is steady and we continue to attract new artists. HDLS fill 

an important for practicing artist of all levels. We hope to have a pop 

up show in the Art Gallery in the Park in the following year. 

HDLS meets:  

Thursdays 5:45 at GC Masters in New Westminster Skytrain station. 

We have a model every week. Price to attend varies and is on our 

website: heritagelifedrawing.com 

     Gillian Wright – president of HDLS 


